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September 26, 2017

Dear Parents and Students,

As you may be aware, the State of Michigan has transitioned from the ACT to SAT, as the state
standardized assessment. As the ACT is no longer the Michigan Department of Education
assigned assessment, we will no longer be providing the ACT test at Grosse Pointe South.
Families may still elect to optionally take the ACT exam at Grosse Pointe North or one of the
national testing sites. You will need to contact ACT directly to plan for dates, times, and
locations. Grosse Pointe South will continue to support the application of students with
disabilities for accommodations to ACT. Students seeking non-standard accommodations will
need to work directly with the ACT corporation to identify a testing site capable of providing the
necessary accommodations.

GP South High School provides test administration for the SAT assessment twice during the
school year - once in the fall and once in the spring. For students with disabilities (Section 504 &
IEP), South will still provide the college board approved accommodations for the PSAT/SAT
during the school administered fall and spring testing dates.

GP South High school will not provide test administration for the PSAT/SAT outside of the
scheduled dates in the fall and spring. Students with standard or non-standard accommodations
who wish to take the test outside of the scheduled dates can register to take the PSAT/SAT and

work with the College Board to find a national testing site.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your child’s counselor.

Regards,

Cindy Parravano



